
 

Live Here Love Here Pollinator Grant 

 

As some of you may have heard last night, there are plans coming together for landscaping the area 

around the outdoor classroom. This is all happening thanks to the school being successful in their 

application for the ‘Live Here Love Here’ School Pollinator Grant. Our school has been awarded £4,500, 

which is a fantastic amount of money. A large proportion of the ground preparation work will occur 

over the summer with Mrs Farquhar overseeing the project.  

We are now, also, seeking your help. Obviously we would like this money to stretch as far as possible, 

and as it is a grant there are several restrictions on how much we can spend on certain things.  

If you can help yourself or if you have any contacts in the gardening/landscape/building supplies 

community who would be willing to help us with resources or otherwise we would so appreciate if you 

could get in touch with us today or tomorrow through Seesaw, or if it is after Thursday then please 

contact Mrs Farquhar on cfarquhar284@c2ken.net 

 

Some ideas of what we are currently sourcing: 

- Someone with access to a small digger. 

- Topsoil. 

- Large Sleepers of wood. 

- Bark. 

- Wood for edging. 

- Fence Posts. 

- Other Gardening materials.  

- New Gardening equipment (for the school to then keep and use to maintain the area for years 

to come) 

- Plants 

- Spouting 

- Large Barrels (To create a water-butt and compost bins) 
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